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Dear Professor Carstens,
 
On Tuesday, April 19, the Natural and Mathematical Sciences Panel of the ASC Curriculum
 Committee reviewed a proposal for a new freshman seminar "The Biology of Sex."
 
I am happy to report that the Panel unanimously approved the new course with the contingency to
 add a statement on academic misconduct to the syllabus and use the ASC-approved statement
 about disability services (see p. 14 of ASC Curriculum and Assessment Operations Manual
 http://asccas.osu.edu/files/ASC_CurrAssess_Operations_Manual.pdf )
 
Once the changes have been made to the syllabus, the course will be fully approved.
 
Should you have any questions about the feedback of the Panel, please feel free to contact Peter
 Craigmile, faculty Chair of the NMS Panel (cc’d here), or me.
 
Could you please send a revised copy of the syllabus to me and Peter Craigmile(.1) ?
 
Best wishes,
Bernadette
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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